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July 28, 1980 

ALL-COUIITY INFORMATION NOTICE I-78-80 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: NOTICE 1-57-80, DISCONTINUANCE OF QUARTERLY REPORT OF FAMILY PLANNING 
(SOC 240) 

REFEREllCE: 

You were recently mailed an All-County Information Notice 1-57-80, dated June 4, 
1980, which informed you that it will no longer be necessary for counties to 
provide the Departnent of Soci2l Services ~ith the quarterly re~ort on family 
planning, SOC 240. 

Although the Depart!nent of Social Services will not be processing these reports, 
the Department of Hee.1th Services will; therefore, i.t is necessary for counties 
to continue completing the SOC 240 form. The completed quarterly reports should 
be sent to :he following address: 

SOC-240 Reporting 
Center for Health Statistics 
California Deparrment of Health Services 
714 P Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

If you have any questions about reporting on the Form SOC 240, please contact 
the Center for Health Statistics, Department of Health Services, at (916) 4"5-1010. 
For all other questions and concerns regarding family planning, contact your 
county's Program Management Consultant in the Adult Services Program Operations 
Bureau, Department of Social Services, at (916) 445-8724. Thank you for your 
underst.anding and cooperation regarding this needed change in direction. 

d:dy, iefV 
c~~ 
Deputy Director 
Administration Division 

cc: CWDA 
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